
 

 

 

 

Primary 4 2023-2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Welcome to P4G!  

I am writing to you to with some key information about what to expect this year.    
 

All children will be taught the statutory NI Curriculum in these following areas: 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Homework 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



General  Information 

 

I am really enjoying getting to know your 
children, and look forward to meeting you 
all as the year progresses. I am excited 
for all our new learning, and hope it will 
be a positive year for everyone. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me via 
Seesaw if you have any queries or 
concerns. 

Many thanks 

Miss Louise Gilmour  


